
 

COMMISSION 
CHAIR 

Olin woods 

Public Member 

VICE CHAIR 

Babs sandeen 

Councilmember 

City of West Sacramento

Don saylor 

Supervisor – 2nd District

Tom stallard 

Councilmember  
City of Woodland

Gary sandy 

Supervisor – 3rd District 

ALTERNATES 
Richard deliberty 

Public Member 

Duane chamberlain 

Supervisor – 5th District 

Wade cowan 

Mayor 
City of Winters 

STAFF 
Christine m. Crawford, AICP 

Executive Officer 

Terri tuck 

Admin Specialist/Commission Clerk 

Mark krummenacker 

Financial Analyst 

COUNSEL 
Eric may 

625 Court Street, Suite 107 
Woodland CA 95695 

(530) 666-8048 
lafco@yolocounty.org 

www.yololafco.org 

YOLO 
LOCAL 

AGENCY 
FORMATION 

COMMISSION 

To: Yolo County Citizens Advisory Committee Members 

From: Christine Crawford, Yolo LAFCo 

Re: Draft Municipal Service Review (MSR) and Sphere of Influence (SOI) 
Update for the Yolo County Flood Control and Water Conservation 
District (YCFCWCD)  

Date: January 4, 2021 

The purpose of this memo is to make you aware Yolo LAFCo has drafted an 
MSR/SOI Update for the YCFCWCD and welcomes your input, including any 
questions or concerns. The Draft MSR/SOI for the District is available online for 
public review at www.yololafco.org.  

The intent of an MSR is to review the capacity, adequacy and financial ability of 
services being provided by the YCFCWCD and recommend improvements, as 
needed. The YCFCWCD is also requesting a significant increase to its SOI area. 
The SOI is a planning boundary that identifies areas for potential, future 
annexation into the District. The proposed SOI would include all areas inside the 
Department of Water Resources Yolo Subbasin boundary that are not already 
covered by another water or reclamation district boundary or its SOI (as 
illustrated on the next page). The proposed new, additional SOI area is shown in 
the polka-dotted shading. The intention is to provide district coverage needed for 
groundwater monitoring to support the Yolo Subbasin Groundwater Agency per 
State law https://www.yologroundwater.org/.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Christine Crawford at Yolo 
LAFCo christine.crawford@yolocounty.org or Kristin Sicke at YCFCWCD 
ksicke@ycfcwcd.org . You are also invited to attend the public hearing via Zoom 
on Thursday, January 28th at 9:00 a.m. Teleconference options will be posted on 
the meeting agenda which will be on the Yolo LAFCo website at least five days 
before the meeting.  
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